
Open Registration Taking Place Now! 

 
 

Our courses are designed for the entire school year. Each quarter is a 

continuation of the previous quarter, not a repetition of the previous 

quarter. The quarterly system is only for the convenience of tuition 

payments, unrelated to the course structure.  

 

New students are welcome to join our program at any time during the 

year, as long as seats are available. There is no better or worse time to 

join the program, as every lesson is a new lesson. The earlier the students 

join, the more they learn.  

 

When new students joining in the middle of a quarter, tuition will be 

prorated for the quarter. 

 

Questions? Please email info@WashingtonInternationalSchool.com.  
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